
MID-FLORIDA MILERS WALKING CLUB 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS’ MEETING 

June 1, 2013 
 

CALL TO ORDER 
 

The MFM Board meeting, held at the Panera Bread in Fashion Square Mall, was 
called to order at 12:50 P.M. by President Rosemary Barna.  A quorum was present: 
Rosemary Barna, Pete Fournier, Sharon Predham, and Mike Lanpher.  Guests, Gail 
Brooks and Joan Lanpher, were also in attendance.  
  

MINUTES 
 

Minutes from the April Board meeting and the Treasurer’s report were both 
approved. 

 
PRESIDENT’S REPORT 

 
The following items were discussed. 

• Rosemary will write an article for the newsletter advertising free walks for 
anyone wearing their convention Staff T-shirt.. 

• Rosemary will also write an article about the convention Silent Auction.. 
• Rosemary will ask Charlie Gregg about possible workshops/socials for future 

walks. 
• Research needs to be done to determine if the diner in Celebration qualifies 

for the Diner special program.  Also, it needs to be determined whether any 
“rainbow” thoroughfares qualify.  For example, Orange Ave., Lime St., Green 
St., etc. 

• The Winter Park 10K will not be changed back to its original layout, but the 5K 
will be rerouted beginning January 2014.. 

• The Downtown walk needs to be updated. 
• Orlando North and Orlando Lakes need to be totally redone.  Mike will speak 

to Mary Ross (North) and Joanne Cross (Lakes) about them.* 
• Sharon P. will purchase a gift certificate to be drawn at the annual meeting as 

a gift to one of the Club’s renewals. 
 

 
NEXT BOARD MEETING  

 
The next board meeting will be held at Sweetwater Park on July 20. 
The meeting was adjourned at 1:35 pm. 
 
Pete Fournier, for Sharon Axelrod, MFM Secretary 
*Revised (Sharon Axelrod, MFM Secretary) 


